Castle Shannon
Military Banner Tribute Program

Castle Shannon has always taken great pride in the men and women who have served our country in its
times of need. Now we’d like to take this opportunity to invite you to help us honor your friends and
family who have served our great country.

The Military Banner Program salutes our brave men and women who are currently serving and those
who have served in the military by creating and displaying a 24” x 36” military banner to be exhibited on
the Route 88 stretch of Castle Shannon, the Memorial Park or the Downtown area of Castle Shannon
between Memorial Day and Veterans’ Day for years to come.

This program includes:

1) 1-24” x 36” Military Banner to be displayed by the borough along Route 88

2) 1-24” x36” Military Banner or Two 12” x 18” banners for personal display

3) 1 — Bracket to hold the banner while displayed along Route 88

4) 1 — Mounting hardware to hang the bracket on a telephone pole

5) Web presence on the Military Tribute section of the www.troopbanners.com/CastleShannon

To have your loved one included in this program, please fill out the form below and submit it along with
a picture and check in the amount of $80 payable to;

Castle Shannon Borough
3310 Mc Roberts Road
Castle Shannon PA 15234
412-885-9200
Please complete the following:
Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Soldier's Name:

Service Branch:

Division/Squad:

Rank:

Please submit an original, good quality photograph electronically scanned at 600dpi or higher
and email it to hmunson@htmdesigns.com or mail or drop it off at the above address along with this
submission form.

Once your photograph is scanned it will be returned unharmed to you.
For more information please visit http://www.troopbanners.com/CastleShannon/

Thank You for your patronage



